The Plainfield Cemetery Commission is accepting bid proposals for cemetery
sexton services for a five year period beginning April 1, 2021.

The successful bidder will provide the services to the Commission
on a contract basis, with bills submitted monthly.

Interested persons should request a copy of the Cemetery Sexton Scope of Services
from the Plainfield

Town Offices, 149 Main Street, Plainfield, Vermont 05667, or view them on the
Cemetery Commission Web page.

Sealed bids marked "“Cemetery sexton Services” will be accepted until 4:00 pm. on
Friday,

January 8, 2021. Bids will be opened and reviewed by the Cemetery Commission at
a meeting scheduled for Wednesday January 13, 2021, on Zoom beginning at 5:30 pm.

The Cemetery Commission reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids,
waive any formalities or technicalities, and to act in the best interest ofthe
Plainfield

Cemeteries.



